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February 18, 2003 
 
 
 
The Honorable Robert Blendu, Chair 
Joint Legislative Audit Committee 
 
The Honorable John Huppenthal, Vice Chair 
Joint Legislative Audit Committee 
 
Dear Senator Blendu and Representative Huppenthal: 
 
Our Office has recently completed an 18-month followup of the Arizona Automobile Theft 
Authority regarding the implementation status of the ten audit recommendations (including 
sub-parts of the recommendations) presented in the performance audit report released in July 
2001 (Auditor General Report No. 01-14).  As the attached grid indicates: 
 
n 9 of the 10 recommendations have been implemented; and 
n 1 legislative recommendation has not been implemented. 
 
The only recommendation not implemented is a legislative recommendation that the agency 
said it is not going to address until the 2004 legislative session. Therefore, unless otherwise 
directed by the Joint Legislative Audit Committee, this report concludes our follow-up work on 
the Arizona Automobile Theft Authority. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Debbie Davenport 
       Auditor General 
Attachment 
 
cc: Mr. Mikel Longman, Executive Director 
 Arizona Automobile Theft Authority 
 












